
 

Dear Students and Families: 
 
Welcome to another exciting school year at School No. 52!   My name is       
Mrs. Schultheis and I will be your 4th Grade teacher this school year!  I am 
looking forward to looping from 3rd Grade with our class.  We made a lot of 
academic growth in 2014-2015, and this school year will prove to be no 
different! 
 
There are some supplies your child will need in order to be successful and 
organized this school year.  In order to take advantage of the various sales 
throughout the month of August, here is the supply list for our classroom: 

 Two pocket folders- 
o 1 red 
o 1 blue 
o 1 yellow 
o 1 green 
o 1 orange 

 1 marble notebook 

 I stick of glue 

 1 pair of child’s scissors 

 2 erasers 

 1 pencil case (large enough to hold scissors, glue and erasers) 

 1 box of crayons 

 1 pair of inexpensive earbud headphones 

 2 boxes of #2 pencils, 50 count (classroom supply) 

 1 box of tissues (classroom supply) 

 1 package of wide-ruled loose-leaf paper (at least 100 pieces)  
(classroom supply) 

Please note that as the year progresses, your child’s supplies many be worn out 
by the middle of the school year.   I will send home a note asking you to send in 
more supplies at that time. 
 
I hope that you continue to have a good summer and I am looking forward to 
seeing everyone on September 2nd!   If you have any questions before school 
starts, or throughout the year, feel free to email me at 
amy.schultheis@rcsdk12.org.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Schultheis 
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